
From:   Brian Miller   

To:   Doug Young   
Date:   January 23, 2017

Subject:   Request for Info - File #0174-EX-CN-2016
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

That is a typo, it should also be 50W.  I apologize for the error.


